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Eryn Karpinski Hoerster has been named to the Multnomah Bar

Association (MBA) Board of Directors for a three-year term,

effective June 1, 2021. In addition to serving in a policy-making

capacity for the MBA, Eryn will serve as a liaison member of one

or more MBA committees, and will represent the MBA at

community-related and other local affinity bar association events.

Eryn has been a member of the MBA since 2010, and she

currently serves as Chair of the MBA’s CLE Committee. She also

previously served on the MBA Young Lawyers Section’s Service

to the Public Committee from 2011 to 2013.

About the MBA

The MBA was formed over 100 years ago and provides a forum

for Portland-area lawyers, judges and legal staff to gather

together for collegiality, to improve the justice system, and to

provide law-related community service, among other functions.

Read more on the MBA website.

https://mbabar.org/about/

